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————— Original Message-----

From: John

Sent: June-13-17 4:27 PM

To: registrar

Subject: EB-2017-0049 Hydro One Networks Inc.

I am opposed to more rate increases by Hydro One Networks Inc. Ontario electricity rates are already
TOO high thanks to years of mismanagement by successive Liberal Governments. It is becoming next to
impossible for people on fixed incomes to afford to live in Ontario. | am retired living on a fixed income
with minimal pensions to fall back on. Maybe the CEO of Hydro One and many of the management
should consider taking a little less so others could afford this

essential service.

Thank you.

John Hunter






